Homework Reminders

Your homework book is something you should always be proud of.

It should contain your best work and you should always be
focusing on your best presentation.

Please remember:;

Every piece of work should have a neatly written date and
Learning Question, always underlined. Remember to leave a line
space between the date and LQ.

Always read the Year 6 Homework Instruction sheet before you
start your tasks. This always tells you exactly what to do and is
stuck in your homework book. We go through this in school as
well.

Always focus carefully on your presentation. Think about ways of
it being kept neat. You will also be given the chance to be more
creative with how you present your work.

Most of your homework will be done straight into your homework
book.
Please don't stick sheets in unless you are told to do this.

If you have to stick anything in, make sure it is trimmed and stuck
in properly with clear glue.

Please read any marking comments you are given. If you have a
next step, this must be completed before you begin your next
piece of homework.

Homework must always be in your red book and handed in on a
Tuesday.

Always read through the homework on a Thursday so you have
time to speak with your classteacher if you need any help.

You are always given a certain amount of time for your homework
(90 mins). We do expect you to spend this amount of time. If you
would like to spend more, please do! If you cannot complete the
homework in the time given, please ask someone at home to write
a quick note to say this.

If something stops you from doing your homework one week,
please ask someone from home to email your teacher or write a
note in your homework book.




